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Hello and Welcome to the Summer -2024  Edition of the Tri Area Community Center’s 

Newsletter. 
 
Happy Summer! 
 
It was a long time a coming, but summer is finally here. 
 
Remember - This is your Community Center where EVERYONE is welcome – No 
Exceptions. 

 
The Center welcomes groups who have been using the Center for years as well as 
those renting rooms in the building for the very first time. Refer to the rental information 
elsewhere on the Community Center webpage and do not hesitate to give a call with 
any questions if something is not clear. 
 
Please check out the calendar button on the main page. It is kept up to date in real 
time, so any changes are noted as soon as they are made. 
 
Of particular note: 
 
First though - Check out the new and very BLUE paint on the outside of the building! 
 
Congregate Meals for seniors continue. Please contact Sarah at 360-390-4013 to get 
signed up. There is no charge although donations are accepted. Click on the ‘Monthly 
Menu’ button on the webpage for details.  
 
NEW! – The small commercial kitchen at the Center is available for short or long term 
rental – please call the Center and speak with the Manager if you are interested in using  
the kitchen. 
 
SHIBA (Statewide Health Insurance Benefits Advisors) offers no cost Medicare 
counseling twice a month, on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays. Please check the calendar for 
exact days and times. Appointments are not necessary.  
 
Weekly Foot Care Clinic continues every Wednesday morning – please call 360-390-
4014 and select option #3 for information or to make an appointment. 
 
WIC (Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants and Children) 
has resumed their regular schedule at Tri Area – on the 1st  and 3rd Tuesday of the 



month starting  September 5th. For any questions regarding WIC, please call: Jefferson 
County Public Health WIC at 360-385-9432 
 
First Steps and the YMCA Family Resource Navigator re now in the building on the 
same day/time as WIC, but on alternating days – so please check the calendar 
elsewhere on this webpage  and be in touch with them for appointments. 
 
The SmileMobile will be here for 2 weeks in July – July 22-Aug 1. Appointments are 
now being accepted – Please call 888-286-9105 
 
YES! We have computers!!  
 
Tri Area recently obtained a number of laptop computers for use by the community.. We 
are on the look out for a  Wi-Fi enabled printer so people using the computers for school 
or work can print if necessary. 
 
If you have a knack for all things computer and would like to help with the general 
maintenance of the machines (understanding of both operating systems and commonly 
used software), please call the office and let’s talk. 
 
In the meantime, if you would like to use one of the laptops in the Center, please give a 
call and we can arrange a time. 
 
The Tri Area Community Center’s Facebook page is up and has the most up to date 
news of events taking place in the Center. Please stop by: < 
https://www.facebook.com/TriAreaCommunityCenter/> 
 
And finally, check out  the beautiful planters and wonderful grounds work around the 
property that   the Tri Area Garden Club continues to do year in and out. If you would 
like to plug in with a fun group of gardeners, please give the office a call and we’ll get 
you set up. 
 
Enjoy the season! 
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